Baldwin Fire Department Meeting Minutes Meeting Called to Order
11/30/2015 18:30

Attendance- Jason Brown, Stevie Thorne, Tom Caron, Davey Crawford, Howard Burnell, Jeff
Sanborn, Kelsey Sanborn, Ryan Farrow, Mary Miller, Jeremy Miller, Jason Tarr, Josh Williams, Bruce
. Crawford, Owen Sprague, Steve McKenney

Secretary- Read, Accepted

Treasurers- East- Town $5,400.78. Town Aux Acct $11,925.07. Personal N/A
North Town $5,784.48. Town Aux Acct $3,964.10. Personal $3,409.34
West- Town $2,624.44. Town Aux Acct $1,821.00. Personal N/A

All Read and Accepted

New member has joined. Jason Tarr will run out of Station 1

Old East

Quaker Brook should be done very soon

Duct work. Pingree said no to doing the work. Jeremy Contacted Trevor Lee.

1500 ft of LDH on E1

Turkey Shoot went great! We made $2,795.27 and after cost our profit is $1,442.27

CPR/AED class to be changed from Ben McKenney and have Jeremy ask Jason Schoolcraft about
doing a class. Motion and approved.

New East
Christmas party. Motion to have a pot luck at station 1 on Dec 12" at 6:30. Accepted
Training for 2™ part of chimney fire on Mon Dec 14" station 1 at 6:30

Ladder agreement with Kezar Falls and Standish is soon to be in place. Standish is writing up and
agreement and Kezar Falls said call them anytime.

New North
Alarm cards have been updated. Will be submitted to dispatch to update the CAD system.
Big box will be discussed at the next chiefs meeting on the 21* of December.

Payroll to be submitted to town so we can be paid before Christmas.




We need to spend down the town accounts before the 15",
Order shirts

Grants specs. FEMA released the grant period starting in December and ending in January. We
need to tweak the wording in our request to be submitted to FEMA for the AFG grant.

Look into starting a committee for replacing the trucks in town.
Old North

L-5. Stevie contacted Lakes Region on getting rid of L-5 through a 3™ party dealer. Stevie to fill
out the paperwork to begin the process. Motion and accepted to follow this route.

E-5 bay door has been adjusted but it needs new eyes to be installed.

Middle bays still need to be fixed by Anderson. They need to be adjusted, weather stripped and
tweaked to close right.

New water pump has been installed and the water is now working. Cost $1,350.00. Motion to
pay this bill out of the personal account. 2™ and approved.

Old West

Building needs work

53 needs some work on the pump. But it is working some.
New West

New door for the station. Ridge cap. Weather stripping and some trim needs paint. Check with
Fred Howell to fix these issues. Motion and accepted.

Call rundown
Desk Box in Cornish. Great response by our members. A few minor issues but all in all a good call

Station Hill 10-55. It could have been a lot better. Radio communication was poor. We need to
keep our heads level and be calm.

Lift Assist call still needs a follow up

Motion to adjourn accepted 20:04




